
This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the
information you share if you respond.

Outlook

FW: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - Anthony Helbling

From LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Date Mon 5/2/2022 3:40 PM
To helbling@wilsonconst.com <helbling@wilsonconst.com>
Cc PECK Heather <heather.peck@odav.oregon.gov>; CLARK Cathy RB <Cathy.RB.CLARK@odav.oregon.gov>;

Jennifer Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>

Afternoon, Tony.
 
Thank you for your submission.  We have received and will share with our technical team. 
 
See you tomorrow!
 
Sarah Lucas, MPA
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

Planner

 

OFFICE 503-378-2211   CELL 971-304-5467

EMAIL sarah.lucas@odav.oregon.gov

3040 25TH STREET SE,  SALEM, OR  97302

WWW.OREGON.GOV/AVIATION

 
 
From: Jennifer Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:10 PM
To: LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: Fw: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - Anthony Helbling
 

Hi Sarah, 
 
Forwarding this along. I will add to the communication log and summary. Let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Thanks!
 
JEN WINSLOW | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
Outreach Coordinator
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
jen.winslow@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » Cell 503-367-6447» jla.us.com 

From: Anthony Helbling <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:03 PM

http://www.oregon.gov/AVIATION
http://www.mypronouns.org/
mailto:darren.cools@jla.us.com
https://jla.us.com/
mailto:noreply@jotform.com


To: JLA Tech Support <tech@jla.us.com>; Jennifer Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>
Subject: Re: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - Anthony Helbling
 
 

  Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

 

Name Anthony Helbling
Organization Wilson Construction Co
Comments or questions? https://aviationweek.com/special-

topics/sustainability/faa-industry-pledge-
unleaded-avgas-2030

Sarah,

I'd like to submit this into the record for the
Master Plan.  It is vitally important we plan for
the future of aviation - unleaded fuels are
coming!

Please let me know you received this.

thanks,

Tony Helbling503-519
If you would like a
response, please tell us the
best way to contact you:

Email

Email helbling@wilsonconst.com
Phone Number (503) 519-6059

 

     

 
You can edit this submission and view all your submissions easily.
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